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Friday 5th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Mr Smart is the class teacher in 4M who has kindly agreed to take a lead on Science and he 
has the following message for you about next week… 
 
Next week is British Science Week and the theme for the week is ‘Innovating for the future’.  
 
To celebrate the week, our focus this year will be on creating two sustainable gardens (one 
at each school) where children will sow vegetables in plastic trays and turn some spaces into 
eye catching school farms.  
 
Can children please bring to school any recycled trays you may have, e.g. planting 
trays or anything with a reasonable surface area e.g. egg boxes, margarine tubs, 
washed plastic trays used for fruit and vegetables? 
 
Although it is not essential, we would also be grateful if you 
could supplement the seeds we have with any packets of 
vegetable seeds you are willing to donate. 
 
Please keep an eye on Twitter for all of our Science Week 
photos. Our Science webpage will keep you updated with our 
progress in creating our new gardens.  
 

Best wishes, 
  

 
 

Ruth Byrne 
Deputy Headteacher 

 

Article 31 Every child has the right to relax, play and take part in a wide range of cultural and 

artistic activities. 


